
       NEVERSINK FIRE DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE OF BUDGET WORKSHOP  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a Budget Workshop to discuss the upcoming year’s 

budget will be held for the Neversink Fire District on Tuesday, September 5th, 2023 at 6:30PM 

at the Neversink Firehouse located at 7486 State Rt. 55 Neversink, NY 12765. 

 

Dated August 24th, 2023 
 

 Dana M. Vogler, Neversink Fire District Secretary 
 


